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From: Pallister, Donna [Donna.Pallister@Ifr.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2009 12:28 PM
To: Jeffrey Crawford

Cc: Tremblay, Stephen

Subject: Springfield Street Schools

Jeff,

Per our conversation today, LFR will perform indoor air monitoring at both schools on Tuesday, September 15, 2009,
starting at 10 AM at the middle school.

Donna
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